
Dear Parents and Carers, 

How can we already be half way through the 
year already?  I am loving teaching your 
children this year and seeing them grow and 
learn so much.  I know that I’ll blink and this 
half term will be over because we have so much 
to cram into such a short time. If anyone can do 
it… Year 1 can! 

PE 
Our PE days will be on Monday and Thursday.   

On Monday we will be outdoors with Cricket 
coaching and on Thursday outdoor with NUFC.   

Homework 
The children have a half termly Homework 
Challenge sheet.  They can choose different 
challenges to do each week.  There will be a variety 
of challenges from going for a walk to creating 
artwork.  It would be wonderful to see the end 
product either in actual form or as a picture.  These 
will be displayed on our Homework board.   

 

Spellings 
Spellings are part of our Little Wandle Phonics 
sessions and are tested throughout the week as 
well as in a mini test on a Friday.   

 

Reading 
I hope you are enjoying reading our new Little 
Wandle books with your children.  I would like the 
children to read at least three times a week at 
home.  This can be the Little Wandle book or any 
other books / comics / recipes they read at home.  
Please write it in their reading record.    

The children will continue to bring home a library 
book from our class library to enjoy.  Library books 
will be changed on a Friday.  Please remember to 
send library books back every week.   

Spring term Literacy 
Throughout the term we link high quality 
literature to the different areas of the curriculum 
we are learning.   

We will be writing stories, listening to and 
learning different poems and writing instructions.   

Key texts we will be using this term are Funny 
Bones and Where the Wild things are.   

Spring term Maths 
This half term we are starting with measures- 
focusing on length and height.  We will make the 
move to number looking at place value of numbers 
to 50.   

Spring Term Topics 
Term 2B- My World Your World 

Whilst learning about the continents and oceans 
of our world, we learn and think about different 
types of world imaginary worlds.   

Kind regards,  

Miss Jill Dodds 

Deputy Headteacher 
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